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OCT 2 71S83

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr W. L. Stewart, Vice President

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-338/83-21 and 50-339/83-21

Thank you for your response of October 21, 1983, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on September 21, 1983, concerning activities conducted under NRC
License Nos. NPF-4 and NPF-7. We have evaluated your response and found that

,

it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation
of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

( Sincerely,

!

H. C. Dance, Chief>

Project Branch 2
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: J. H. Ferguson, Executive
Vice President-

P. G. Godwin, Director
Nuclear Security ,

E. W. Harrell, Station Manager

bec: IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NMSS/DL/SSPB
Document Control Desk, 016
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Virginia
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